World's End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimary.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



Friday 12 September 2025

Dear Parents

Parent events in the autumn term

We are pleased to inform you about the range of parent events coming up this autumn term, to which you are, as always, very warmly invited:

Event	Year group	When and where	How to sign up
English Conversation Classes This course of English classes is ideal for parents of all levels and run by staff from Grace church, specifically for Grange Park parents. You will receive an accreditation upon completion, become more confident to use and understand English and to support your child. £2 per session paid in cash on the day. It is also an ideal opportunity to make new friends.	ALL	Wednesday 11 September and then every Wednesday after 9:15am – 10:30am Round Hall	Just turn up!
Year 6 - secondary transfer meeting - Hosted by Aran Tebbutt Y6 achievement leader Find out how this process works for your child and ensure you know the options.	Year 6	Thursday 18 September 5pm (Round Hall)	Just turn up!
Year 6 - secondary transfer application support We will be offering any parents, who would like support with this process, the chance to come into school to make the applications, where we can advise on anything you may need help with.	Year 6	Friday 26 September 3:30pm Round Hall	Year 6 parents to come along if they would like support
Home Learning Surgery Come to our Home Learning Surgery where there will be teachers on hand, supporting you and your child, in using the many different online learning platforms that we use.	Year 2-6	Friday 3 October 3:30pm - 4:00pm Round Hall	Just turn up!
E-safety - Hosted by Education Child Protection This essential workshop provides parents with an insight into the wide array of apps, games and websites that children are using. We take online safety very seriously and require all parents to regularly attend virtual Parents Online Awareness sessions. A link will be sent to you the WC: 30 September. Please ensure you look out for it.	ALL	Online sessions are available Monday 6 October 2025 - 31 October 2025	Log in details will be shared nearer the time
Year 1- Phonics Parents Workshop This workshop, hosted by the Nurun - Early Reading Lead, is an opportunity to learn some of the 'Read Write Inc.' strategies that are used in Year 1 so you can support your child at home to improve their reading skills as well as enjoy reading.	Year 1	Thursday 9 October, 9am Round Hall	Y1 parents to just turn up!
Reception Phonics Parent Workshop This workshop, hosted by the EYFS team, is an opportunity to learn some of the 'Read Write Inc.' strategies we use so you can support your child at home to improve their reading skills as well as enjoy reading.	Reception	Thursday 16 October 9am Round Hall, & Monday 20 October 2:30pm Round Hall	Reception parents to just turn up!

World's End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimary.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



Year 1 Home Learning Workshop	Year 1	Monday 24 November	Year 1
This is an opportunity to come along and find out about home learning		9am	parents just
now that the children are in Y1. You will be shown how to use the		Round Hall	turn up!
various online learning platforms that we use and there will be an			
opportunity to ask any questions that you may have.			

Parents have also been invited to come and watch their child's class assembly this year. The date for this was shared with parents on Meet the Teacher. We look forward to seeing you during the school term at some of these events!

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan

Headteacher